
 
 

 

School Shop Opening Hours (Whit Half Term) 

Closed: Monday 27th May (Bank Holiday). 

Open: Tuesday –Thursday, 9am-3pm & Friday, 9am – 2pm. 

 

Parents Forum 

Thank you to those parents who came along to the recent Parent Forum meeting; as ever, it was really 
useful to have the opportunity to talk to parents in more detail about how things in school are going from 
their perspective. The vast majority of points raised came up in the parent survey last term and a detailed 
response to this survey, can be found here.  

 

Private Tuition 

As a school, we have a few concerns about the growing number of parents paying for additional private 
tuition for their children. Click here to read a letter from the Headteacher addressing this issue with further 
information. 

 

“Women in STEM” Networking Event 

To celebrate International Women in Engineering Day in June, we will be hosting a “Women in STEM” 
networking event on Thursday 20th June.   

This will be our first Career Opportunity Group set up to provide support and networking opportunities for 
alumni, parents and students. We hope that the event will bring together female, LHS Community 
professionals from fields relating to Science, Technology, Engineering and Mathematics to help raise the 
profile of the role of women in STEM.   

The event will start with hot drinks and canapés served from 6pm and some speed networking to engage 
with some of our current students.  The aim is to give them an opportunity to discover more about the many 
opportunities that are on offer should they choose to pursue STEM subjects at school and beyond.  From 
6.45pm, there will be an opportunity for some professional networking and ideas sharing. 

We hope all females from our community who are interested in or are currently working in these careers will 
join us. 

To register for this event or for more information please email: bdowdall@lymmhigh.org.uk 

 

Detection Dogs 

On Thursday this week, we were joined by two trained sniffer dogs and their handlers as part of our 
programme to ensure drugs are not present on the school site. We visited a large number of lessons and 
scanned all the students in those lessons, as well as allowing the dogs to scan social spaces inside and 
outside the school buildings. We are pleased to be able to report that nothing untoward was found and 
would like to thank students for their very mature approach towards our visitors. This is an exercise we will 
be repeating regularly from now on. 

 

 

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/2018-19-Parent-Survey-Response-March.pdf
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Tuition-letter-May-2019.pdf
mailto:bdowdall@lymmhigh.org.uk


Summer Concert 

Following the success of our spring concert, come along to a concert celebrating the coming of the summer 
term. On Monday the 24th June our fantastic young musicians will be performing again in the school's main 
hall from 7pm. Join us for an enjoyable evening of music - This will be a unique concert not to be missed! 

 

Summer Bedding & Hanging Plant Sales 

The Lymm Gardening Club would like to thank everyone who has ordered summer bedding plants and 
hanging baskets this year. Plants will be available for collection from the school allotment on Friday 24th 
May 2019. All funds raised from the sale of these plants goes towards the support of projects in school.  

 

LHS Lottery 

Step into summer with our Lymm High School lottery tech bundle giveaway!  

Buy a lottery ticket this half-term for a chance to WIN an Amazon Echo, Fire TV stick, Echo Dot and Fire HD8! 

Congratulations to last week’s winner, Stuart McVey, who has kindly donated his winnings back to our 
school! Sign up here for your chance to WIN!  

 

Cashless Catering 

Please remember to top up your child’s cashless catering accounts via Parent Pay to ensure your child is able 
to purchase food during their lunchbreak. 
 
 
 

 

Year 7 Inter-hall Master Chef 2019 

The Food and Technology department are once again launching the Year 7 Inter-hall Master Chef 

competition to find the best chef in Year 7.  

Please encourage your child to bring in their favourite recipes by Thursday 23rd May 2019 to the food 

technology office (E217). Students can pick up a Master Chef form from the food office or can submit their 

recipes on a blank sheet with the following information: Name and form, a list of ingredients, the method 

and whether it is a starter, main course or dessert. 

Students must be able to make and serve their dishes in 45 minutes. Two students from each form will be 

selected to cook in the semi-finals on Friday 8th June 2019 via Form Tutor announcements. The semi-finals 

will commence the week beginning Monday 10th June 2019 and the final will be held on week beginning 

Monday 17th June 2019. 

 

 

GCSE Summer Timetable 2019 

Click here to view our Final GCSE Summer Examination Timetable for 2019. 

 

https://buff.ly/2WjkdCX
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/03/GCSE-Timetable-Summer-2019.pdf


Year 10 National Citizen Service 

To current Year parents, we would like to tell you about a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity which your son or 

daughter can do in the Summer immediately after they leave Year 11 (Summer 2020). 

Click here for further information about National Citizen Service (NCS), a government-backed programme 

supported by Lymm High School and run by Warrington Youth Club. 

 

Lifeguard Training 

We are looking to recruit lifeguards to work at our leisure centre and swimming pool. 

We have six spaces on our highly successful training course that will be running between Sunday 11th - 18th 

August 2019. Our training course costs £200 (including all materials). 

Please contact Lymm Leisure reception for an application pack or more information. 

Closing date: Friday the 5th of July 2019. 

T: 01925 758316 

Applicants must be 16 years old at the commencement of the course. 

 

Year 11 Prom 

The Lymm High School Year 11 Prom will take place on Thursday 27th June 2019, at The Courthouse, 

Knutsford. 

The event is a chance for students to share their memories and celebrate 11 years of school education, the 

end of their GCSE examinations and the start of a new chapter in their life. 

Click here for further information and details on how to purchase tickets. 

 

 

 

Lifeguard Training 

We are looking to recruit lifeguards to work at our leisure centre and swimming pool. 

We have six spaces on our highly successful training course that will be running between Sunday 11th - 18th 

August 2019. Our training course costs £200 (including all materials). 

Please contact Lymm Leisure reception for an application pack or more information. 

Closing date: Friday the 5th of July 2019. 

T: 01925 758316 

Applicants must be 16 years old at the commencement of the course. 

 

Y12 Final Term Letter  

Time is moving very quickly for our Year 12 students as they are now in fact, half way through their A’ level 

courses. Click here to read a letter regarding the importance of this final term with information and advice 

for parents. 

 

Y13 Study Leave & Prom Details 

Click here to read a letter which confirms arrangements for all Year 13 students as they near the end of their 

studies and their time at Lymm High School. 

 

Important Upcoming Dates 6th form 

Friday 24th May: Year 13 Leaver’s Day 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st June: Year 12 Mock Exams 

Monday 24th - Friday 28th June: Year 12 Work Experience 

http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Year-10-parent-letter-Lymm.pdf
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/04/Year-11-Prom-Letter-2019.pdf
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Year-12-letter-to-parents-May-2019.pdf
http://www.lymmhigh.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/YR-13-Prom-Letter-and-Consent-2019.pdf


Monday 1st July: Year 12 return to school  

Thursday 4th July: Year 13 Prom, Statham Lodge 

 


